You're Invited to Our Housewarming Party!

Dear Friends and Family,

We are thrilled to announce that we have finally moved into our new home! To celebrate this
special milestone, we would love for you to join us for a housewarming party.

Details:

Date: Saturday, April 15th, 2023

Time: 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Address: 123 New Lane, YourCity, YourState

There will be food, drinks, and plenty of laughter! We can't wait to show you our new place and
make wonderful memories together.

Please RSVP by April 10th so we can prepare accordingly.
Looking forward to seeing you!

With love,
Your Name



